Minutes of annual meeting for the Anchorage Bridge Center for 2017
Meeting called to order at 4:50 PM on October 15, 2017 by Don Bladow.

Don thanked Jenny Carmichael, Rick Oldford, and Lynn and Dennis Smith for the work
they did to make the tournament successful.

The membership was reminded of the election that will take place in November. A
special request was made for non-life master to come forward to run for a board position.

The membership was informed that table counts have been stable over the past year and
that we have in the area of $45,000 cash on hand. This of course makes us solvent for the

foreseeable future.

Congratulations were offered to Sylvia Miller for becoming a Life Master during the
tournament.

The membership was informed of the available new directory. A question was asked if it
was on line and Mike Schmabhl stated he could make that happen.

Request for additional questions met with silence.
Meeting was adjourned at 5:00 PM.
Respectfully,

Don Bladow



